

Privacy Collection Statement

Centacare (we, our) collects personal information directly from you and from third parties for the purposes of providing you with a range of social care and support services; volunteering opportunities; sending you newsletters or other information that may be of interest to you; for purposes related to the performance of our functions or activities or as required by law. We collect, use and disclose sensitive information about you with your consent. We may disclose information about you to service providers, Commonwealth or State departments, or any other party that assists us in providing services or operating our business.

If the personal information you provide is incomplete or inaccurate, we may not be able to provide you with the services you seek. Our Privacy Policy (available on our website or on request) sets out how you can access and ask for correction of your personal information; how you can complain about privacy-related matters and how we respond to complaints.

Contact Details:

Privacy Officer

GPO Box 282, Brisbane, Queensland 4001

email: centacare@bne.catholic.net.au

telephone: 1300 CENTACARE (1300 236 822)